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Law 14 and French Courses 
 

Starting in Fall 2024, the latest installment of Law 14 will be in effect. This final phase will 
impact the previous progression of two French as a second language courses and/or will 
require that courses usually taught in English be taught in French. Depending on your 
eligibility to study in English and, for certificate holders, on your level of French, here are the 
impacts: 

Certificate holders • 5 French as a second language courses 

Certificate holders 
who are proficient in 
French 

• 2 French as a second language courses 
• 1 program course in French 
• 1 general education course in French 
• 1 complementary course in French 

Non-certificate 
holders 

• 3 French courses (preparation for the Épreuve uniforme de 
français) 

• 1 program course in French 
• 1 general education course in French 

 

Some students in this group may have to take a remedial French 
course before commencing the above French course sequence. 

 

For more information on certificates, please consult the Ministry of Education’s website. 
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